Opening Remarks

Good Afternoon. And Welcome to the LEPC presentation hosted by the members of the Martha’s Vineyard Emergency Management Directors Association, 

specifically Emergency Management Directors,  Randhi Belain, Dan Bryant, Nate Durawa, Richard Townes, Assistant Director Judy Sibert and the Dukes County representative Chuck Cotnoir. Their efforts made this conference possible.

We would also like to thank Chief Estrella for the use of his Fire Station.

We would like to welcome our guests 

Doug Forbes of the Massachusetts Emergency Management Agency, Region 2’s Local Coordinator, 

Elaine Deniston,   the Coordinator for the State Emergency Response Commission, 

Jim Gaffey from the Environmental Protection Agency 


and Jim Hall  from  Federal Emergency Management Agency.

Our guests will introduce you to the LEPC process,

 give you information about the formation of an Island LEPC

 and answer any questions you may have.

Our first speaker is Doug Forbes:  Doug:

Closing Remarks

Thank you all for coming, 

One of the members of the Martha’s Vineyard Emergency Management Directors Association will contact you in the coming week.

They’ll ask you about your opinions about the formation of an Island LEPC .


In the meantime, 

we’ve handed out a directory that lists the names of the LEPC principals, along with their contact phone numbers, email addresses and post office boxes.

This should make it easier for you to discuss LEPC  formation,             across different town jurisdictions                                          and across different departments 


This directory also gives you a single source for both email addresses and regular mail addresses for departments from all the different island towns.  Although, it’s still incomplete, it should give you enough to work with, until the new version comes out.

For email, go to mvinet.net and click on the email address and it will bring up your email program and put the recipients name in the   “send to”  block.

And if you all think this is a valuable tool for island communication, I’ll keep on updating it.

If you have any questions, changes or additions to the directory, just use the “contact us”  link on the home page.

In closing, I’d again like to thank our guests and our participants for coming.

Thank You

